
 

 

Time Extension Notice (Bid Submission) of RFP-BD-2020-005 

 

Hiring a firm for Revamping and Maintenance support service for Government Integrated Bill Payment 

Platform for Aspire to Innovate (a2i) 

 

 

 

Please be informed that the submission deadline for above mentioned RFP has been extended till                    
21 April 2020, 04:30 pm (BD local time).  

Other terms and conditions will remain unchanged. This notice will be considered as an integral part of 
the RFP document.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Procurement Cluster 

UNDP Bangladesh 

 

  

 


